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  I N T E R - O F F I C E  M E M O  

 

DATE:  February 15, 2022 
 
TO:  Jolene Wolfley, DRB Chair 
  Maggie Gould, Planning Manager 

FROM:  Leroy Duarte, Current Planner 

RE: Project #2021-005687/SI-2021-00985, Coors Site Plan-EPC  
 

 

On August 19, 2021, the Environmental Planning Commission (EPC) voted to APPROVE 
Project #2021-005687, SI-2021– 00985, Amendment to Site Plan, subject to conditions of 
approval: 
 
 On February 7th, 2022, Staff met with the agent to discuss the conditions.  
 
Staff reviewed an updated version of the Site Plan-EPC and finds that all EPC conditions 
were met and no unauthorized changes were made.  
 
If you have any questions or wish to discuss the case, please contact me at 
lduarte@cabq.gov, or by phone at 505-924-3352. 
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